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Join our featured guest speaker and the Countywide Community Revitalization Team 

(CCRT) for a virtual WebEx meeting hosted by the Office of Community Revitalization 

(OCR) on Tuesday, April 13, at 10 a.m. 

 

James Green, Director of the Palm Beach County Community Services Department, 

will be in attendance to talk about the Emergency Rental Assistance (ERA) program.  

Authorized by the U.S. Department of Treasury Emergency and approved by the Board 

of County Commissioners on March 9, 2021, this program provides rental and utility 

assistance (electric, gas and water) to Palm Beach County residents who experienced a 

loss of income as a direct result of COVID-19. 

 

An update on initiatives undertaken by the Office of Community Revitalization to assist 

the communities it serves will also be provided. 

 

This public meeting will also be an opportunity to network with county agencies, OCR 

partners, and other community leaders who, like yourself, are making a difference in 

their community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

        To access the meeting, please visit:  

     CCRT Webex Meeting 
     Meeting ID: 160 964 6467   Passcode: W33iMkmN6MU  
 
 

 

Join by phone: 1-844-621-3956 United States Toll Free 

Join using Microsoft Lync or Microsoft Skype for Business:  

Dial 1609646467@pbc-gov.webex.com 
  

For more information, please contact Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 561.233.5303 or   

htate@pbcgov.org. Para mas información, por favor contacte a Ruth Moguillansky, OCR 

Principal Planner, al 561.233.5376 o via email a rmoguill@pbcgov.org 

TUESDAY APRIL 13 | 10AM 

https://pbc-gov.webex.com/pbc-gov/j.php?MTID=m91461c1237845304eb8394e928d001de
tel:1-844-621-3956,,*01*1809292417%23%23*01*
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